
SPECIAL  MEETING

A tneeting  on August  7,  1972,  of  the  Hilltawn  Tamnship

Supervisors  and  thei  officers  of  the  Sauderton  Volunteer  Fire  Go.

mas held  at  the  Hilltovn  Township  Building.  Pressnt  the

Supervisors,  Fire  [,ompany  President,  Mr.  Hunsicker,  Vice  President,

Mr.  Harvay  Blank  arid  Firs  Chief,  Mr.  Paul  Staudt.

A topic  of discussion  was the a4ourit  of money Hilltown  Tomnship

would  contribute  to  the  Fire  Company.

The Supervisors  realiza  that  the  fira  cogipany  has  need  for

financial  aid  and  wa will  endeavor  ta  appropriate  a  larger  sum far

the  year  1973.

Ng defiriits  amount  vas  agreed  upon,  excepting  that  the  tamnship

tiiill  pravida  a greater  amount  than  heretofore.  upon  this  suggeation

the  gieeting  adjourned.

Ttie  motion  for  adjaurriment,  was  made  by  Mr.  Frankemfield,

and  sscanded  by  Mr.  Moyer,

Ja.Arthur  Moyer

Secretary

Mr.  Hartsharng  stated  that  Mr.  Solliday,  acting  postmaster  of

Perkasia,  vanted  to  maet  with  us,  arad  if  me mould  reconaidsr  our

decisior;i  of  August  3,  1972,  at  the  Supervisor's  meetirig  ta  have

townstzip  engineer  to  procsed  with  the  house  numtiaring  for  the  rest

of  Hilltgwn  Township  served  by  the  Perkasig  Post  affica.

After  some  iiscussian  pro  and  con,  the  Supervisors  agrseid  ta

Mr.  Salliday's  request,  and  that  the  supervisors  mould  instruct

Mr.  Cowari,  our  engineer,  to  proceed  biith  the  house  numtiering  pr  ct.

Respactfully  submltted,

J.  Arthur  Moyer

Secretary


